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MEETING NOTES 

FOR 
FEBRAUARY 19, 2019 

  
 

TOPICS: 

Meeting called to order.  Minutes from last meeting approved. 

Treasure’s report: 

• Business sponsorship letter has been revised and approved. 
• Results of the erg-a-thon and car wash. 
• Review of current finances. 

Park obligation: 

• The remaining part of the boathouse that need to be painted 
will be completed in that fall to fulfill our park obligation. 

Upcoming Regattas: 

• Sarasota, February 23rd.  Rower will need to arrive by 7:30 am.  
We will not take the hospitality trailer but Mr. Poole will 
organize breakfast and lunch. 

• Plant Invite, March 2nd. Rowers will need to arrive by 9 am.  We 
will not take the hospitality trailer.  Mr. Poole will organize 
morning snack and lunch. 

• OARS, March 9th. We will only be entering a couple boats. 
• Edgewater, March 16th.  Located at Lake Fairview.  Mr. Flynn will 

take the boats over the night before the race.  The team will 
meet for pizza after the race.  This is a t-shirt.  The rower race 
for t-shirts not medals. 

• Districts at Turkey Lake, March 30th.  Also the same day as 
prom.  Our team is undecided on if BRI will participate due to 
the cost of the boat entry fees. 

• Sarasota, Sculling States, April 13th.  If rowers can have 
competitive times we may attend this race. 

• Sarasota, States, April 27th/28th.  Rowers will need to arrive on 
Friday April 26th.  Athletes can stay with their parents. 
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End of the Year Banquet: 

• May 22nd. More information to come. 

Summer Rowing program: 

• BRI will have a summer rowing program.  More information will 
be provided at the upcoming meetings. 

Nominating Committee: 

• There will be 3 open board positions open for next year, the 
2019-2020 season. 

• Please think about fulfilling a position or nominating a person 
that would be well suited for a position on the board. 

• The slate of candidates will be presented at the April 16th 
meeting. 

• The slate will be voted on at the May meeting.  The May 
meeting date may need to be changed due to graduation. 

Coaches report 

Meeting called to a close 

 

 

 

 

 


